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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 5:29 PM


To: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Our Spring Creek assumptions are based on clarification received via e-mail (e-mail citation) as a follow-up to a


consultation meeting with Reclamation on May 21, 2019.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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